From: Tyler McFarland <tmcfarland29 @gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 4:22 PM

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: No Northern Pass

Tyler McFarland
6 East Watson Rd.
Dover, NH 03820

September 11, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
As a resident of New Hampshire | hope the SEC will reject Northern Pass's certificate.

The dams owned and operated by Hydro-Quebec are driving salmon to extinction and with it the Pessamit Innu people. You do not
have the excuse of not knowing the dams effects on First Nations people and you will be held accountable.

Do not approve Northern Pass. It's not worth it, especially for you. You don't want to have the entire state against you.

Rooftop solar and offshore wind energy are better and not connected to genocide. Please deny the Northern Pass. We can do so
much better.

Eversource and Hydro Quebec have both said they aren't paying for the project which raises the question whether either of the
companies have the financial capability to build and operate this $1.6 billion project. The transmission towers and lines are going to
have a horrible effect on the landscape, historic sites, and the environment in New Hampshire. The transmission like also will not
serve our state, as it merely passes through New Hampshire.

| hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Tyler McFarland
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